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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parental Update for S6 

Having discussed S6 progress with department heads it is now clear that almost all S6 pupils have completed 

almost all of the work and assessments needed. 

The finish date for S6 therefore will be Tuesday 8th June. There will be no classes on this day but it is an 

opportunity for pupils to say farewell to their friends. 

Any pupils who have still to complete work or assignments beyond their finishing date will be invited in to 

school by Pastoral Care. If pupils are invited in to do this they should be in full school uniform. 

All pupils should return I-Pads and chargers to Mrs McMullan as soon as possible on completion of all work. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr McGuigan 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

mailto:headteacher@lourdes-sec.glasgow.sch.uk
mailto:headteacher@lourdes-sec.glasgow.sch.uk

